
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

From: Lucy Lev
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Chicago Booth Premises Licence
Date: 29 November 2022 14:43:42

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you to raise an objection to the application for a premises licence by The
University of Chicago Booth School of Business.

In respect of: The University of Chicago Booth School of Business

Premises Address: One Bartholomew Close, Bart's Square EC1A 7BL

Ward: Farringdon within

Application details:
To permit the sale of alcohol on and off the premises 9am – 3am Monday to Sunday.
To provide late night refreshment, 11pm – 3am Monday to Sunday.
To permit regulated entertainment, such as, recorded and live music, performance of
dance, exhibits of film and provision of plays 9am – 3am Monday to Sunday.

As a resident of Bartholomew Close / Barts Square, I wish to object to The University of
Chicago Booth School of Business application for a premises licence.

My reasoning for objecting to the application is based on the environment that we wish to
protect for our community in EC1A. As residents, business owners, and those passing
through as working folks, tourists etc., we keep the neighbourhood a safe and
conscientious place to enjoy life within. I believe that this application poses increased
social activity, excessive alcohol consumption, and invasive noise, all of which would be
permitted to take place in to the evenings, early hours and at the weekends, and as such is
not a considerate development for a premises to hold which is situated so close to many
homes, a hospital, and places of worship.

Please consider rejecting this application, and instead, permitting the licence for the sale
of alcohol and regulated entertainment only, between Monday to Friday, 9am to 6pm.

Kind regards,
Lucy Lev


